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Dear Parents, 
 

Year 10 Summer Assessments 
 
Year 10 students have ‘in-class’ assessments between 9th-13th June 2025. This will be an opportunity to 
track their progress on the GCSE courses and continue the process of preparing them for their final GCSE 
assessments.  
 
It is expected that between now and the assessments the students engage in revision. Suitable revision 
activities for the main topics to revise will be set on SatchelOne, for ease.  
 
A reminder of the CEC revision method can also be found by clicking here. We will share an assessment 
schedule week beginning the 2nd June. 
 
If you do have questions about any aspects of the assessments, please contact info@cowesec.org stating 
the subject you would like to discuss.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A Brown 
Assistant Principal 
Head of Key Stage 4 
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